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Senator Ian Macdonald asked: 
 
Senator IAN MACDONALD—I would be interested in a short description on 
notice, because we have run out of time, of how you intend to achieve those goals. 
Good luck to you in this area. Finally, could I ask you to take on notice that on page 
285 of budget statement No. 2, Supporting Regional Tourism shows that there is $2.3 
million funded from other sources in the government, in the department, because there 
is no out-year funding. Similarly, in relation to the United Nations Tourism 
Organisation there is $1.7 million. Again, there is no line item in the budget; it simply 
indicates that it would be paid from existing resources. I am just asking the 
department again and perhaps you could take this on notice. Are those two additional 
requirements that the department has to find from its budget in addition to the 
efficiency dividends? That is the question, if you could take that on notice. The 
department is no longer here. 
Senator Sherry—I will take that on notice 
 
Answer: 
 
The $2.3 million mentioned on page 285 of Budget Statement No. 2 refers to funding 
for a number of regional tourism projects committed to in the 2008/09 Budget.  In the 
event the Government took the decision to fund these and a number of other regional 
tourism projects from within the resources available to the Australian Tourism 
Development Program.  12 projects are to be funded, to a total value of $4.626 million. 
 
The funding of the United Nations World Tourism Organisation membership in 
2008/09 is from the resources available to the Department. 
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